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VOTING OFFICERS IN ATTENDANCE:
President Jay Todd Richey
Executive Vice President Nolan Miles
Administrative Vice President Liz Koehler
Chief of Staff James Line
Director of Public Relations Sawyer Coffey
Director of Academic and Student Affairs Barrett Greenwell
Director of Information Technology Rachel Keightley
NONVOTING OFFICERS IN ATTENDANCE:
Speaker of the Student Senate Paige Settles

Richey calls meeting to order.
Greenwell motions to approve last meeting’s minutes, Coffey seconds. Minutes are unanimously approved.
No discussion for Bill 3-15-F, unanimously approved.
$25 to make up for additional costs for the Latino leadership seminar is unanimously approved.
$60 to pay for the TimeStation app is unanimously approved.
Koehler needs information for business cards from executive members.
Koehler reads regulations for use of the Student Activities procard by SGA.
Coffey has contacted Brandon Doughty’s manager regarding the It’s On Us PSA and William Kolb is making the PSA for free.
Miles says SGA does not have the capacity to hold a 50th Anniversary gala. He also said Robin Taylor, vice president for Public Affairs at WKU, recommended that SGA bring students to a lobbying session in Frankfort instead of Dine with Decision-Makers this year.
Koehler said that SGA polo shirts will cost more than $800. Some discussion on potentially forgoing polo shirts this year.
Greenwell moves to adjourn. Motion passes unanimously. Meeting is adjourned.
